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Dear Parents & Carers,

Pantomime 2024 – Robin Hood
On Thursday 19th December the whole school will visit Stroud’s Subscription Rooms to see this year’s Christmas pantomime, Robin Hood.  The production starts at 1.00pm, so we shall have an early lunch, and be back at school around 3.30pm.  

Transport has been booked to take children & staff to Stroud, and we have bought tickets for everyone.  We are asking for a contribution of £20.00 per child to cover the ticket price & transport.  Payment can be made through Parent Pay over the course of the next few weeks.  If there is a problem with funding this please speak to your child’s class teacher or Mrs Brown.    
We will arrive back at school around 3.30pm where you will be able to collect your child from their class teacher outside school in the usual fashion.  Please be aware the gates will be closed and locked whilst we are off site so there will be no parking on site.
Yours sincerely

Mrs N Brown
Head Teacher

……………………………….(………………………………………………………………………..
Pantomime 2024 – Robin Hood
· I give permission for my child………………………………. to attend the pantomime on Thursday 19th December I understand they are travelling          by bus.
· My child does not wish to go to the pantomime so I will collect them at noon on the 19th.
· I will make the contribution of £20.00 on Parent Pay. 

 Signed……………………………………………………………
             Brimscombe Hill


Brimscombe


Stroud


GL5 2QR


Tel: 01453 882474











 E: admin@brimscombe.gloucs.sch.uk
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Brimscombe CE Primary School is committed to the protection and safeguarding of children

